
Dear School 

 

Our School Crossing Patrols have been very keen to return to work since some easing of restrictions 

was announced, allowing our primary schools to re-open from 1st June.  

 More than 90% of Hertfordshire primary schools have re-

opened their doors since the announcement, welcoming 

children from key groups and with much needed help from our 

patrols in keeping people safe whilst travelling to school, 98 of our 

crossings are now in full operation.  

To assist our patrols some sites have had temporary 

modifications to allow for children to walk, scoot or cycle to 

school, whilst incorporating social distancing. 

Feedback from school staff, parents and residents has been 

very positive and for children it has been comforting to see the 

welcoming sight of their friendly patrol waiting to assist them 

across the road safely. 

Our patrols who work all year round in the snow, ice, rain, wind and the heat of the summer months, 

keeping people safe. They are amazing people who put their lives at risk daily when stepping out 

into the road, they really deserve the utmost respect.  Thank you for welcoming them back to your 

school and for your support in keeping the school community safe.  

 

 


